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October 14, 2020 
 
Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 
 
In my continued efforts to be transparent in all matters regarding the ongoing 
pandemic, I am sending this message to inform you that today, I was informed 
that one (1) seventh grade student and one (1) twelfth grade student were 
confirmed as positive for COVID-19.   
 
If your son/daughter is a classmate or a teammate of either of the students who 
tested positive for COVID-19, you have received another notice with additional 
information. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kathi Powers 
Superintendent 
 
 


